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DISABILITY FORMS

Ref.: EMC2 DHS No. 95076, Dated July 27, 1 995
EMC2 DHS No. 95050, Dated April 13, 1995
EMC2 DHS No. 94169, Dated November 28, 1994

The purpose of this letter is to inform counties that the required implementation date of  
new/revised disability forms will be no later than September 1, 1995.

In the above Electronic Mail (EMC2), counties were previously informed that the Department of  
Health Services (DHS), Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch, has experienced problems in maintaining a supply of  
disability forms in the DHS Warehouse thus delaying the full implementation of all new/revised  
disability forms. All disability forms are now stocked in the DHS Warehouse.

The following disability forms must be utilized (please note the revision dates):

•  MC 179 (4/93) (English and Spanish versions), "90 Day Status Letter"

•  MC 220 (7/93) (English and Spanish combined), "Authorization For Release of Medical  
information" (this includes HIV/AIDS)

•  MC 221 (7/93), "Disability Determination and Transmittal"

•  MC 222 LA (4/93) (for Los Angeles State Programs-Disability Evaluation Division (SP-DED)
office) and MC 222 OAK (4/93) (for Oakland SP-DED office), "DED Pending Information  
Update"

•  MC 223 (6/94) (English and Spanish versions), "Applicant’s Supplemental Statement of Facts  
For Medi-Cal"

•  MC 272 (3/94), "SGA Worksheet"

•  MC 273 (3/94) (English and Spanish versions), "Work Activity Report"

•  MC 4033 (9/93), "Update To Disability Liaison Lists"



•  DHS 7035 A (4/94), "Medical Report on Adult With Allegation of HIV"

•  DHS 7035 C (4/941), "Medical Report on Child With Allegation of HIV"

The following are two optional forms that may be utilized:

•  MC 017 (10/93) (English and Spanish versions), "What You Should Know About Your Medi-Cal  
Disability Application" (optional)

•  DHS 7045 (8/93), "Worker Observations--Disability " (optional)

All DED packets received by SP-DED on or after October 1, 1995 without the most recently  
revised MC 220, MC 221, and MC 223 will be returned to the county and will be counted as a returned  
packet.

If you anticipate any problems or have any questions regarding this Information Letter, please  
contact Marie Taketa of my staff at (916) 657-1250.

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY, 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY,

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


